
 

 
 
 
 
 
  TO: CAMPUS COMMUNITY 
 
  FR: RICHARD STOMBER, ASSOCIATE VICE PRESIDENT, ADMINISTRATION 
 
  DA: APRIL 9, 2013 
 
  RE: POWER SHUTDOWN AT BEN SHAHN HALL  
   
 
 
 
Power is scheduled to be interrupted at Ben Shahn Hall on Tuesday, April 9th at 4:30PM.   
 
Power is expected to be restored before 6:30pm.  Students with classes scheduled in the 
building during this timeframe should contact their professors for instructions.  Please 
contact Joe Strasser at 973.720.3742 if you have any questions or concerns about the 
scheduled outage.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


